
Interhouse Football  

Autumn 2022 

During the first half term of the year, Mr Harris and Mr Franks 

organised an interhouse football tournament for the children of year 

6. Children were selected based on behaviour and interest in 

football. There was an equal split of boys and girls and children of 

different abilities and backgrounds were selected to participate. 

Children were organised in to our 4 houses: Stonefield, St Leonards, 

St Edwards and Hickman. Each team got 3 points for a win, 2 for a 

draw and 1 for a loss. 

Once the tournament started, it was clear that the children were 

going to enjoy it and play in a competitive spirit. Each team played 

each other twice in 6 minute matches. After all of the games had 

finished, the scores were as follows: 

Team Win Draw Loss Goal 
Difference 

Points 

St 
Leonards 

2 4 0 +5 14 

Hickman 3 2 1 +2 14 

Stonefield 2 2 2 -2 12 
St 

Edwards 
0 2 4 -5 8 

 

In a very close tournament, St Leonards won the interhouse football 

tournament on goal difference.  

Well done to all of those who participated! 

 


